the funeral of his mother.

" meeting of the Board of Eduon last Wednesday evening, the tter of additional school room was ussed, and it was decided that the information possible be obled regarding the issuance of ds, and as to whether or not it ild be advisable to add another y to our present building or to t an addition to one side. The mittee is expected to collect all data and present it to the Board is next meeting, and then later mit it to a mass meeting. The rested condition of our school for immediate action. The ing capacity now is entirely too equate and there is certain to much larger enrollment next